FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act/Environmental Information Regulations, I would like to request the following information:

1. Historic data of typical taxi (black cab) fares in 2005-2019 (namely minimum fare, fare per mile or minute, extra charges, if applicable etc.)
The current table of maximum fares is attached along with previous versions for 2005, 2007, 2011 and 2014.


2. When did black cabs start to accept credit/debit card payments?
We do not currently require hackney carriages to have card payment devices, although, this is due to be introduced in 2023.


3. Have black cabs implemented online booking system (like Uber application)? If yes, when?
Some of our hackney licence holders opted to join ‘My Taxi’ in April 2019, which subsequently rebranded to ‘Free Now’. According to our records, 76 vehicles are authorised to have the advertising for this on their doors.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
